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Ixonos Co-operation negotiations concluded in Finland 

 

The co-operation negotiations, which commenced on 21st October 2014, have been concluded today on 
3rd November 2014. As the result of the negotiations, temporary lay-offs of maximum 90 working days 
will affect maximum of 50 people. Additionally maximum 6 people will be permanently laid off. 
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Additional Information: 

Ixonos PLC, Esa Harju, CEO, tel. +358 40 844 3367, esa.harju@ixonos.com 

Ixonos PLC, Mikael Nyberg, CFO, tel. +358 40 501 4401, mikael.nyberg@ixonos.com   

  

Distribution: 
NASDAQ OMX Helsinki 
Main Media 

www.ixonos.com 


